
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, June 14, 2022 7:56 AM 
'ccammisa@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03814-2022 

Subject: RE: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Good Morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220000-OT and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: ccammisa@everyactioncustom.com <ccammisa@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 9:19 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Dear Clerk Of PSC, 

I was alarmed to learn that Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan proposes a new, expensive and 
unnecessary gas plant. The unsubstantiated justification given regarding winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely. 
FPL's projections will increase bills before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. The fact that FPL can 
pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers offers a perverse incentive for 
FPL to build more than what we actually need. 

New commitments to fossil fuels, including natural gas, will take Florida in the wrong direction. Floridians want more 
programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 
We want to invest in a renewable energy future and not be tied to forever profits for fossil fuels that are destroying our 
planet. 

I am requesting that the Commission reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that 
save money, save energy, and help us me our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 
Sincerely, 
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Sincerely, 
Ms. Caryle Cammisa 
3409 W Santiago St  Tampa, FL 33629‐7944 ccammisa@gmail.com 




